
SPECIAL MEETING, MARCH 8, 2021 at the Village Office at 4:05 PM.  

Present: Mayor Scholl, Trustees Bennett, Jarvis, LeDuc and Mullady 

Guests: Byron Wing, Fire Chief, Bruce Barber, Assistant Chief, Kelli Rose, Deputy Clerk 

 

The board reviewed the 2021-2022 budget requests for the fire department with Mr. Wing and Mr. Barber. 

They stated that they need four sets of bunker gear and they should be complying They have 18 members. They 

are planning on buying a washer out of this year’s budget and have requested a dryer in next year’s budget. This 

will prolong the use of their gear with this maintenance they said. When questioned on how many faxes they do, 

they agreed they can do away with the fax line as that will save $700/year. The cable tv was also discussed. This 

could save another $500 per year as there are other alternatives that they can get. They are to check with the 

membership on this. 

 

Tr. Bennett stated that he checked with Shane Parliament on paving the walking path and his machine does not 

go under 5 foot wide. He can do it by hand. Tr. Bennett is to get a price. He stated that the electric box at the salon 

needs to be repaired. The board agreed to have Shawn Ryan check on it to see if he can repair. 

 

Kelli Rose, Deputy Clerk had put together a 3-day plan for the 120-year celebration of the Village for this 

summer. It was agreed that we would have to get a committee of volunteers. She had a plan of different events to 

do during the three days July 16 to July 18, 2021. Mayor Scholl noted that he could check with Brock Gurbal 

about his band playing one day. The board agreed this would be a great idea. 

 

The board agreed to set another budget work meeting on Thursday March 18, 2021 at 4:00 PM.  


